
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12th September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

At Boroughbridge High School, we have developed a programme of Information 

Evenings to support our parents and carers in communicating with their children on a 

range of current issues which our young people face. The topics mirror the Personal, 

Social, Health and Citizenship Education curriculum which is studied by our students 

throughout their time at school. As a parent or carer of a Year 5 or Year 6 student in 

one of our catchment primary schools, we would like to invite you to these sessions.  

 

The first Parent Information Evening will be on Tuesday 18th September 

6.30p.m. -7.30p.m. The focus will be E-Safety and will include updates for parents 

on what young people do online, strategies for managing and monitoring online 

activities and information on what to do if you have any concerns. Our guest speaker 

will be Clare Barrowman who is North Yorkshire County Council’s Health and Wellbeing 

adviser. She has a wealth of experience in this field and is highly knowledgeable about 

the activities of young people on line and how we can keep them safe. After the talk 

there will be refreshments and an opportunity for parents to ask questions. 

 

If you wish to attend, please e-mail schooladmin@boroughbridgehigh.com indicating 

the number of seats you would like to reserve.  

 

We look forward to meeting you. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 

Kathryn Stephenson 
Headteacher 
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